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Gautho, Julia

From: chris amsden <amsdenfinance@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 10:47 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Park Ave. Detour and Town Hall

Hello Capitola City Council, 
 
I'm writing regarding the proposed upcoming Town Hall on Apr. 2nd to discuss the proposed Park 
Ave. detour of the "rail trail" onto Capitola city streets. Following the 3/13 City Council meeting 
Council requested from the RTC additional options to "Options A and B" presented by the RTC. City 
Manager Goldstein then specifically requested from the RTC: 
 
1). A plan for the Coastal Trail to be located on the Capitola trestle 
 
2). A plan to implement it within a defined timeline 
 
To date, I have not heard that the RTC has provided this information. While Capitola residents 
appreciate the opportunity to discuss this with our elected leaders in a Town Hall meeting, any 
decision to approve or deny this Park Ave. detour seem premature without the additional information 
requested from the RTC. I would request that the City Council postpone any future agenda items to 
vote on this matter until the RTC has provided the additional information requested by both City 
Council and Capitola City staff.  
 
Sincerely,  

Chris Amsden 
Phone: (408) 386-7484 

 


